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             FLASH   EXTRA!   
                   SEPTEMBER 30, 2007 

                LATE BREAKING NEWS! 

             
              THOMAS IS COMING! 
  

     JUST ANNOUNCED - THE DAY OUT WITH THOMAS
TM

  

IS COMING BACK TO FREMONT! 

          

                  JULY 18,19,20 AND 25,26,27, 2008 
         

         THAT FRIENDLY LITTLE ENGINE IS COMING TO VISIT HIS FRIENDS AT THE  

FREMONT AND ELKHORN RAILROAD AT THE NEBRASKA RAILROAD MUSEUM 

 

          THROUGH THE EFFORTS OF THE FEVR/NRM BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND THE SUPPORT 

OF  FREMONT'S CIVIC ORGANIZATIONS, THIS POPULAR EVENT WILL AGAIN ENTERTAIN HERE 

 

            SPECIAL THANKS TO JEFF BLACKMORE FOR HIS LEADERSHIP IN SECURING THIS EVENT 

WHICH IS EXPECTED TO BRING THOUSANDS OF VISITORS TO FREMONT  

 

            MORE INFORMATION AS IT BECOMES AVAILABLE 

   


